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By means of Circular N° 157/2023, the Superintendency of Insurance informs the insurance market that as of 1 
September 2023 a new platform will be available for the submission of data from the Accounting Module 
corresponding to the period August 2023 onwards, disabling the previous platform.

To access this new platform, all insurance entities must complete the user authorization request form, which will be 
available on the Financial Communication Network under the "SS Instructions" section. This section will also hold the 
instructions for the use of the Accounting Module platform, thus providing a detailed guide for its correct use.

In the "SS Structure" section of the Financial Communication Network, the validation parameters used for the 
admission of information submitted through the new platform will be available. All submissions made by the 
supervised entities shall comply with the provisions of Resolution SS.SG. No. 157/2023 dated 18 July 2023, entitled 
"Modification of Resolution SS.SG. No. 166/06 dated 13 July 2006".

It should be noted that the information corresponding to the Central Information Module and the Electronic Books 
Module will continue to be submitted using the current procedures, with no changes to the platform or users involved 
in these processes.
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